NOTICE OF SECOND PUBLIC HEARING ON STRATEGIC
PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE VILLAGE
OF BONNEY, TEXAS, AND BRAZORIA COUNTY
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 64

The Board of Alderpersons of the Village of Bonney, Texas will hold a public hearing for the
purpose of considering adoption of a strategic partnership agreement between the Village of
Bonney and Brazoria County Municipal Utility District No. 64 (“the MUD”) at 6:00 p.m. on
October 15, 2024, in the Alderpersons Meeting Room at the Village of Bonney Annex Building,
19025 FM 521, Bonney, Texas, 77583. Members of the public who wish to present testimony or
evidence on the proposed agreement shall be given the opportunity to do so.

In addition to other terms, the proposed strategic partnership agreement will provide for the
conditions under which the MUD may be annexed, administration, enforcement, and related
provisions. Copies of the proposed strategic partnership agreement may be obtained prior to the
hearing from the Village’s website, https://www.bonneytexas.gov at any time or from the Village
Hall, 19025 FM 521, Bonney, Texas, 77583 from 1:30 to 4:30 p.m. on Mondays, Wednesdays,
and Fridays. /s/ Hellen Perales, Village Secretary
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